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"The House and Senate Committees have done their work and have published their results. The need for new
aerial refueling tankers is clear, and the path forward is clear. The direction includes the multi-year
procurement authority for 100 tankers. We support the studies that have been requested by the Secretary of
Defense and await the results. We will continue to work with the Air Force to provide a Tanker solution."




